
A City of Buffalo inspector is coming to make sure your home is safe
for you to live in. 

 HOME SAFETY
INSPECTION

Buffalo started a new program to
inspect rented homes in 2021. We
want to make sure you and your
family are living in safe, quality
housing. We told your landlord that
we'll be doing this.

WHY ARE THEY COMING?

The inspectors are looking for unsafe conditions
like chipping paint, leaking water, and broken
windows. If they find unsafe conditions, they'll
let your landlord know that they need to make
repairs. 

WHAT ARE THEY LOOKING FOR?



Date:



Time:

Be on the look out for your inspector
about 10 min before they're scheduled
to come. 
Show them around your home and point
out any unsafe conditions. 
Ask your inspector for their business
card. That way, you can call them later if
you have questions. 

WHAT SHOULD I DO?

The inspector will meet you at your door
at the scheduled time. They'll look around
the inside and outside of your home.
They will take pictures of things that your
landlord needs to fix. The inspection will
take 30 min to 1 hour.

WHAT WILL HAPPEN?

Call 716-851-5227  or 3-1-1 if you
have questions or if you need to
reschedule. If you need added
support during the inspection, call
Maribel Cancel. She is a community
health worker and you can reach her
at 884-6711 x214

QUESTIONS?

Your Inspection is at:


